
  

Keep Calm, Stay Positive and Ration the TP! 

As I sit down to write my monthly message, in 

search of an appropriate topic, I gaze out of my 

new office window, which is also my kitchen 

window, and the window of my children’s 

classroom, and the window of our spring break 

hotel room, and the window for just about every 

other location and life occurrence for the next 

(who knows how many) weeks or months.  All I 

can say is Wow! what an incredible change of 

events over the past weeks that has impacted the 

entire globe in a similar way.  The COVID-19 

pandemic has flipped the world on its head.   

These are scary and uncertain times.  With 

people worried about their family, friends, 

health, jobs, income and future in general.  The 

uncertainty of how long the pandemic will last, 

and how long we will need to shelter-in-place is 

probably the hardest part for me. And I can 

honestly say that I never thought I would have 

to give my kids a seminar on how to ration the 

TP.  

We (my wife and I), have come to terms with 

the likelihood our kids will finish out the school 

year at home.  And we’ve dealt with the 

disappointment that our spring break ski trip and 

summer cruise to Alaska are cancelled… or as 

we well tell the kids, they are just postponed.  

I’m sure every single one of you has faced 

similar challenges and similar disappointments.  

But we have to put things in perspective.  We 
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President’s Message 
By Kevin Gustorf 

Calendar of Events 
Meetings are at the Hilton Sacramento  

Arden West unless otherwise noted. 
 Member Cost: $50  -  Non-Member  $60 

Please visit www.acec.org for a complete list of 

upcoming webinars and on-line classes. 

Meeting Cancelled 

Possible reschedule August 2020 
Update expected next month 

 
April 15, 2020   

 12th Annual Ken Kerri Endowment Fund 
Luncheon   

Location: Sac State Alumni Center 
 

Guest Speaker: 
Tim Washburn with the Sacramento Area 

Flood Control Agency (SAFCA).  

Meeting Cancelled 
 

Wednesday April 22, 2020  
 Young Professionals “Luncheon” Forum 

Speaker:  Panel 

Meeting Cancelled 
 

Wednesday May 13, 2020  
 Sierra Chapter General  
Membership Meeting 

Meeting Cancelled  
 Rescheduled for May 12, “2021”  

 
May 20, 2020.  

 ACEC-CA—ASCE—APWA 
Joint Legislative Visit Day 
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are healthy, our friends and family are healthy, we have not lost 

our jobs, and our kids are doing just fine. 

As I sit to write this message, I find myself trying to focus on 

the positives that will come out of these times.  This pandemic 

has given me a profound appreciation of the underappreciated 

professions, namely teachers, teacher aides, school 

administrators, health care workers, farmers, grocery store 

employees, and the greater food service industry (to name a 

few).  And although we are not in fore-front as much, I am very 

appreciative of our industry, the engineering and survey 

professionals.  I was pleased that Governor Newsom 

recognized many sectors of our industry as essential, such as 

housing, infrastructure and construction activities, which keeps 

many of our projects moving forward and our industry stable. 

On the personal front, I am appreciative of Netflix, Amazon 

and that they continue to bottle and distribute our great local 

craft beer.  I am appreciative that I have kids that are capable 

and adaptable and keeping our house full of energy and 

laughter.  I am appreciative of my wife, who through all of this 

has kept us together.  Not only does she continue to run the 

household, but she now navigates the on-line learning schedule 

for four elementary school children at home (which I am in no 

way capable of doing).   

Normally, we are running around constantly, from school, to 

soccer, to ballet, to basketball, to whatever else is on the 

schedule that day.  And although we miss the games and 

performances, taking a break from the “rat race,” has been kind 

of nice.  We eat dinner as a family, we play games, we talk 

more and we are generally getting to know each other better.   

Continued from page 1 It’s spring time, and while I miss March Madness and MLB 

Opening Day, I am sure thankful that the weather is beautiful and 

we can get outside to play. The biggest winner in all of this is our 

new puppy.  She is getting more attention than we ever could 

have imagined.  

As for our profession, I truly believe we will emerge from this 

crisis stronger. We are learning to communicate differently and 

function in a new environment.  We are learning tools and 

discovering new ways to complete our projects, which will only 

make us more flexible in the future.  It is after all, during times of 

crisis, that we come together, get the best of people and innovate. 

I have been incredibly impressed with how quickly and 

efficiently the companies within our industry have reacted and 

adapted to the “Work from Home” environment.  It seems that 

most companies have barely skipped a beat, including my own. 

However, that could not have happened without the tireless 

efforts of the IT, operations and administrative personnel that 

work behind the scenes to make sure we can we can our work.  

We own them all a huge Thank You! 

We will get through this together.  Soon enough this pandemic 

will end, and our lives will slowly return to normal.  In the 

meantime, I’m taking this as an opportunity to re-calibrate 

myself. 

As I sure you all have figured out by now, our local ACEC events 

are on hiatus until further notice.  We look forward to the day we 

can get back together in person, and share our experiences and 

stories.  Until then, stay safe and focus on the positives out 

there… there are many. 

President’s Message Continued 
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Legislative Visit Day Update 
By Marco Palilla, Grassroots Chair 

Due to the COVID-19 

(Coronavirus) pandemic, it was 

with great disappointment that 

ACEC was forced to cancel our 

joint Legislative Visit Day 

scheduled for May 20, 2020. 

This was the first year that 

three respected organizations: ACEC California, American 

Society of Civil Engineers (ASCE) – Region 9, and the 

American Public Works Association (APWA) – Region 

VIII, were to come together and collaborate with our mem-

bers to advance our business interests and address infra-

structure issues at the Capitol. Next years LVD has already 

been rescheduled for May 12, 2021, where we hope to part-

ner with APWA and ASCE, as we had planned for this 

year. If you had already registered, ACEC should have sent 

you a refund by now. Stay tuned for more information on 

this important event. 

Government Code 1090 Legislative Update 
By Marco Palilla, Grassroots Chair 

ACEC California is 

seeking a legislator to 

author our sponsored 

"Eligibility to Com-

pete" (previously, 

"Continuity of Ser-

vices") bill in 2021.  The local outreach effort to garner pub-

lic agency support for the bill is ongoing and unaffected 

by the cessation of AB 626, and is going to be critical to 

the bill's success once an author is secured. ACEC-CA 

advocates are continuing to have conversations with their 

public agency association counterparts and legislators in 

Sacramento.  Please contact Tyler Munzing  

(tmunzing@acec-ca.org) or me with any questions. 

Ken Kerri Endowment Fund Luncheon Update 
By Marco Palilla, Chapter Director 

Due to the COVID-19 (Coronavirus) pandemic and Sac 

State’s efforts to safeguard their students, faculty, staff and 

the community, the Ken Kerri Endowment luncheon sched-

uled for Wednesday, April 15th will not be held. The event 

planners are closely monitoring the situation, and may be 

able to reschedule to late August; otherwise, they will can-

cel the event and resume planning for an April 2021 

luncheon. We should know for sure by next month’s 

newsletter. 
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 Officers 

Kevin Gustorf, President  
(Wood Rodgers) 
916.341.7760 
kgustorf@woodrodgers.com  
 
Jerry Jones, Vice President  
530-798-6700 
 
Scott Lillibridge, Secretary/
Treasurer               
(Rick Engineering) 
916.638.8200 
slillibridge@rickengineering.com 
 
 

State Directors 

Kevin Gustorf (2023)  
(Wood Rodgers) 
916.341.7760 
kgustorf@woodrodgers.com  
 
Debanik Chaudhuri (2022) 
(Shannon & Wilson) 
916.438.2300  
dxc@shanwil.com 
 
Landon Blake (2021) 
(Weber Grant) 
209.298.7521 
Landon.Blake@RedefinedHorizons.com  
 
Dana Remington (2020)  
(Psomas) 
530.885.7072  
dana.remington@psomas.com 

2019-2020 Board of Directors 
Directors 

JD Christiansen 
(Kimley-Horn) 
916.859.3632 
JD.Christiansen@kimley-horn.com  
 
Chad Coleman 
(Coleman Engineering) 
916.791.1188 
chad@coleman-eng.com 
 
Rosa Griggs  
(Dokken Engineering) 
916.858.0642 
rgriggs@dokkenengineering.com 

Marshall Moore 
(Mark Thomas) 
916.403.5719  
mmoore@markthomas.com 
 
Marco Palilla   
(HDR Engineering, Inc.) 
916.817.4878   
Marco.Palilla@hdrinc.com 
 
Tom Sell  
(Gannett Fleming) 
916.677.4775 
tsell@sgfnet.com 

Debbie LoCicero  
Recording Secretary 
Newsletter Editor 
dlocicero@acec-ca-sierra.org 

Would you like to see YOUR FIRM listed in this Newsletter?   

ACEC-CA/Sierra Chapter firms in good standing are invited to submit a 

company profile for inclusion in this newsletter.  Firms that have not been 

featured in the last two years are invited to participate again. Contact 

Jerry Jones, Vice President, for submission details. 

Point of Contact: 

Jerry Jones 
(Morton & Pitalo) 
jjones@mpengr.com 
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